
I’m writing to voice my opposition to HB-3063. 
I do not believe it is morally right to force people to vaccinate their children. I believe that in America 
you have the freedom and right to chose what is best for your family. Vaccines are not held to the same 
safety standards as any other medical devices and products. That is really troubling if you are a parent 
putting your small child in the hands of doctors who make money when your child is sick. For this reason 
and many more that I’m sure you have read over and over I strongly urge you not to pass this bill. I know 
that you won’t know who I am and probably won’t care much but, there are people out here who want 
the best for our families and will have to leave Oregon if this is passed. Most are just starting out and 
can’t afford to pack up and leave but, will have to anyways. So their kids will be able to have an 
education. I sincerely hope you listen to the people who are begging you not to let this pass. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


